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Miss D Strain

26 January 1996

Dear Miss Strain

I'am enclosing a copy of the report of Dr Sumner and a copy of the article he refers to.
This article was also referred to by Dr Alexander. You will note that generally speaking Dr

~ Sumner who had not seen Dr Alexander’s report shares the same view as to the cause of

death.

Yours sincerely

J L LECKEY
HM CORONER FOR GREATER BELFAST
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